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Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE: Board File No. EB-2017-0306 and Board File No. EB-2017-0307 
  
In reviewing the submission on behalf of OGVG I have noticed a mistake in one of the 
positions that was set out.  With respect to the following submission: 

What deferral and variance accounts should not continue?   

OGVG does not object to the proposed discontinuance of certain deferral and 
variance accounts as proposed, with the exception that OGVG doe not take a 
position on accounts related to Normalized Average Consumption or Normalized 
Average Use as such accounts are only applicable to general service customers. 

 
OGVG mistakenly noted no objection to the proposed issue save with respect to the 
NAC/NAU accounts; in reality OGVG does object to the closure of certain accounts.  
Because we are asking that our position be changed after submitting argument, and 
because we did not include substantive submissions on this issue, we would ask that the 
Board simply indicate OGVG as not taking a position on the issue and, as we would 
expect would be the case in any event, decide the issue based on the merits of any 
substantive arguments the other parties have or will submit for the Board’s consideration. 
 
Yours very truly, 

 

 
Michael R. Buonaguro 
 
CC: All Parties 
 


